Octeber 6, 1543.

Capt. Ronald I. 8ieben, F.4,,

Chief, Special Service Officer,
Fort Leavenworth, Kansas.

Dear Captain Sieben:

Doubtless by this time you have received my
other letter giving you information on football
tickets for the men in service. I am sure Mr. Earl
Falkenstien will give you a good location.

We were happy to have word of Captain Ted
OfSullivan's new assigmment, Ve are very fond of
him and wish him well. He was extremely kind %o

our boys when we took them over to Leavenworth for
induction last March.

With kindest regards, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of FPhys utl Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach. '




